
New Business 
 

Approval of Summit Hill School District 161 Administrative 2016-17 Salary Proposal 
 

As discuss in closed on Dec. 14, we will apply the same increase to all employee groups. 

Two administrators were new to their positions this year and will remain at their 

contracted salary. 
 

 

 

Recommended Motion:   
“I move that the Board of Education approve the Summit Hill School District 161 

Administrative FY17 Salary Proposal as follows: Supt. Barb Rains - $157,168; Doug 

Wiley - $118,910;  John Snipes - $85,704; Michael Ruffalo - $118,264; Jason Isdonas - 

$90,737; Dana Wright - $90,306; Frances Boss - $68,353; Laura Goebel - $96,162; Dan 

Pierson - $108,570; and Colin Bradley - $72,380.” (Roll Call Vote) 

 

 

 


